
Dear First Grade Families,

We are sure you are excited about your summer vacation!

In order for you to take advantage of  the back to school

sales over the summer, we are including a “shopping list” to

help prepare for the upcoming school year. To be  prepared

for first grade your child will need:

1. One 2-pocket folder (Please get a folder that has the

pockets at the bottom and NOT on the sides.) This

will be our daily folder that goes from home to school

each day.

2. 2 boxes of  24-count Crayola Twistable crayons

3. 2 packs of  3 Elmer’s glue sticks (please get the larger ones as they

last longer). Feel free to donate extras if  you would like.

4. Two whiteboard erasers to be used on the student’s individual

whiteboard, which we supply

5. Children’s round tip scissors

6. Two packs of  pre sharpened Ticonderoga yellow #2 pencils.

7. 1 Marble composition book

8. One package of  10 fine tip BLACK EXPO Dry Erase Markers. (Feel free to

donate extras if  you would like).

9. A pair of  headphones that your child can keep at school this year

10. Please choose a fabric pencil pouch

11. A box of  tissues and Clorox wipes can be donated if  you would like.

At this time your child does not need any other school supplies. When

purchasing a backpack please do not buy one with wheels.

Thank you for your support. We look forward to working with your

child next year! Have a  wonderful and safe summer!

Sincerely,

First Grade Teachers


